
 

Thought for the Week:  
 

Obstacles: 

Those things you see when 

you take your eyes off  

your goals. 

unknown 

Term 2:  Week 2 

Friday 27 April 

Alice Springs  
Lutheran Church 

Gap Road 
Phone: 8953 2432 

Traditional Service 9 am 
Contemporary Service 10:45 am 

 

 

DATES TO REMEMBER 
 

MONDAY 26TH NOVEMBER:  

Transition 2019 Orientation 
 

TUESDAY 27TH DECEMBER : 

Book Club orders Due 
 

WEDNESDAY 28TH NOVEMBER : 

Whole School Assembly 8.30am 
 

THURDAY 29TH NOVEMBER:  

Year 6 Excursion to Confucius Palace 
Dumpling  

 

FRIDAY 30TH NOVEMBER:  

Whole School Worship 8.30am led by 5M 
 

TUESDAY 4TH DECEMBER : 

Transition Excursion to Newland Park 
 

WEDNESDAY 5TH DECEMBER : 
 

Whole School Assembly 8.30am 
 

THURSDAY 6TH DECEMBER 
Choir Performing at Old Timers 

 

FRIDAY  7TH DECEMBER:  
 

Whole School Worship 8.30am  
 

 

From the  
 Principal’s Desk 

Corner Albrecht Drive & Kramer St 
Larapinta  NT 0870 
PO Box 8869, Alice Springs NT  0871 
Phone:  (08) 8950 0700   Fax: (08) 8955 0435 
Email:   living.waters@ntschools.net  

Principal: Eunice Stoll 
Business Manager: Scott Lonard 

T - 2 Coordinator:  Ingeburg Dell’Antonio 
3 - 6 Coordinator: Kate Anderson 

 

LIVING WATERS LUTHERAN SCHOOL 

Term 4:  Week 6 

Friday, November 23, 2018 

 

Transition Orientation Days 
Last Monday we held the first of our two Transition Orientation Days and the 
incoming students had a wonderful time. Next Monday we will hold our second 
Orientation Day and parent information session. We look forward to catching up 
with the children again. 
 

A reminder to parents to contact Monica O’Connor  if your child is ready to start 
school next year and you haven’t yet enrolled them. 
 

If you know that your child will not be returning to Living waters Lutheran School 
next year can you please contact Monica O’Connor. Monica is currently 
compiling class lists for 2019 and in some year levels we have waiting lists.    
 

Christmas Hampers: 
Parents are reminded to send in to Reception any donations for the Lutheran 
Community Care Christmas Hampers. Any non-perishable items will be gratefully 
accepted.  Tins, packets cartons of food that will make Christmas more enjoyable for 
the families in need. 
 

Student Reports:   
Student Reports will be sent home with students on Thursday 13th December. If 
families are leaving prior to the last day of school please notify Reception to organise 
collection of your child’s report.                                                          

 
 

The School has the following vacant positions to be filled. 
 

Indigenous Liaison Officer (5 days a week) 
 

Enrolment Officer P/T  (0.6) 
 

Student Counsellor P/T  (0.6) 
 

All positions to start in January 2019 
for details contact the Principal  — Eunice Stoll  

eunice.stoll @ntschools.net  
08 89500700 

                                                                                                                                                   

Signing off this week 
                   Eunice Stoll 

mailto:living.waters@ntschools.net


 

This week we had our first Transition orientation Together with parents we 
look at the learning journey that our students are on throughout their 
primary years and my how they grow- in stature, confidence and courage. I 
was recently visited by some of my Lutheran Youth of Western Australia 
friends. We worked out that we have known each other for 30 years and 
what an adventure life has taken us on! Reminiscing on the days of our 
youth ministry we thought about the courage and confidence that many in 
remote communities have needed when planting churches and schools, 
youth groups, men’s sheds, soup kitchens, hamper drives and so much 
more.  
 

I read an online devotional ‘Pocketfuel’ recently that Courage is doing the 
work, showing up, owning our lives and the space we inhabit, even when 
we’re scared, even when we're unsure how it will all work out.  
 

Be courageous in taking the step to talk to that new parent at school or the 
local sports group or think about trying out a new hobby. Be courageous 
when you have received bad news. Breathe and know that the Spirit of God 
is living in you, giving you peace, courage and confidence to face that 
moment and the many more that will follow. 
 

God bless 
Miss DellõAntonio  

To these students  
in the coming weeks 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Prayer families  

for the week  

commencing  

26th November 
 

Stanley, Subhash, Sunish, Sutton, 
Tahere, Tapera, Thomas,  

Thomas (Juliana) 
 

And Staff:  
 

Richard Hutchins 
Shane Jude 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Book club brochures are now out.  
 

The deadline for orders is the                                                                         
¢ǳŜǎŘŀȅ нтǘƘ bƻǾŜƳōŜǊ. 
 

From the Spiritual 
Coordinator 

24/11 Amelia Sanderson 

26/11 Melissa Gerschwitz 

27/11 Anzel du Toit 

27/11 Dylan Oestreich 

28/11 Emilie Moloney 

28/11 Flynn Berta 

  

And Staff 

30/11 Melinda McLeod 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
The Lion King Jr DVD is ready to be prepared for distribution! If you are 
interested in purchasing a copy please email Miss Dell’Antonio at: 
 ingeburg.dellantonio@ntschools.net so that I know how many to 
produce. 
 

There have been a few queries about providing a USB to place it on. Both 
a USB and DVD version are available. All copies are $10.00 as we need to 
pay for the copyright and the editing. Please clearly label your USB when 
supplying it if that is the option that you choose. 
 

[ŀǎǘ ƻǊŘŜǊǎ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ǘŀƪŜƴ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ тǘƘ 5ŜŎŜƳōŜǊ and all copies will be ready 
for collection on Monday the 10th December.  
 

Also if you leant a lion outfit to us for use in Lion King Jnr we are very 
thankful and please let Miss Dell’Antonio know so it can be returned to 
you!  

mailto:ingeburg.dellantonio@ntschools.net


Students of the Week  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

¢5Υ Deona John, Cooper Hayes and Alex Phillips  

мwΥ Ini Oyekan   

нwΥ Deepa Bhandari, Jamie McArthur and Juliana Thomas  

н{Υ Scott Clark 

п!Υ Zoie Copeland and Ruby Mitchell п5Υ Alisha Weippert 

р/Υ Aaron Graves рaΥ Hannah Chew 

сIΥ Sophie Thompson сwΥ Katie Becker  

tŜǊŦƻǊƳƛƴƎ !ǊǘǎΥ Joshua Cooke (4D) 

±ƛǎǳŀƭ !ǊǘǎΥ  Felix Joseph (TD) and William Young (1H) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to Grace Bramley and 

Natalia Rosario who were presented 

with their Age Champion medals from 

the Interschool Swimming Carnival. Well 

done to both girls.  

 

End of Year Reports 

If your child is finishing school be-

fore Thursday 13th December 

please make arrangements with 

Yvette at Reception about collec-

tion of their Report.  

tƭŜŀǎŜ ƴƻǘŜΥ wŜǇƻǊǘǎ Ŏŀƴƴƻǘ ōŜ 

ŎƻƭƭŜŎǘŜŘ ǇǊƛƻǊ ǘƻ моǘƘ 5ŜŎŜƳōŜǊΦ  

http://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwi038KTp-feAhXFF3IKHUyjC-8QjRx6BAgBEAU&url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.picdesi.com%2Fcomments%2Fcongrats%2F&psig=AOvVaw2fQvv6wMDZtPtkxVecVZQ3&ust=1542952192946024


  

 

 

 

The end of the year is almost here and at Lutheran Community Care, 

that means Christmas Hampers. 

Last Christmas through the generosity of donations, we gave out many hampers. We continue to be 

inspired by the generosity of the Living Waters School in their giving of donations. Help us show love 

by helping us help others to achieve strong, caring communities inspired through the 

love of God. 

 

²Ƙŀǘ ǘƻ 5ƻƴŀǘŜΥ bhb-t9wL{I!.[9 CƻƻŘ  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Ϸ /ŀǎƘ 5ƻƴŀǝƻƴǎ ŀƭǎƻ ŀŎŎŜǇǘŜŘ Ϸ 

            5ƻƴŀǝƻƴǎ Ŏŀƴ ōŜ ƭŜƊ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ōƻȄ ŀǘ wŜŎŜǇǝƻƴ 

May God bless you as you support us to reach out to help those in need this Christmas and we ask 

that you keep us in your prayers. 

 

 

 

¶ ¢ƛƴ CƻƻŘ 

¶ wƛŎŜκtŀǎǘŀ 

¶ [ƻƴƎ ƭƛŦŜ ŎǳǎǘŀǊŘκ ƧǳƛŎŜ 

¶ {ǳƎŀǊ 

¶ ¢Ŝŀ-.ŀƎǎ 

¶ /ƘǊƛǎǘƳŀǎ ǇǳŘŘƛƴƎ ƻǊ ŎŀƪŜ 

¶ ¢ƛƴ [ŜƎ IŀƳ 

¶ ¢ƛƴ ƳƛȄŜŘ ǾŜƎƎƛŜǎ 

¶ /ŜǊŜŀƭ 

¶ CƭƻǳǊ 

¶ ¢ƛƴ CǊǳƛǘ 

All  donations are  greatly appreciated . 

Any Enquiries please call: 8953 5160  


